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Thank You to all our neighbors who have volunteered to keep our front entrance clear of litter. 

Please remember you will need to use your own trash bags. 

Occasionally, a group of neighbors will broaden the scope and collect trash from Indian Springs 
all the way up Markwood Road to Buck Mountain Road.  This usually results in considerable 
trash, and we may ask to share the load among neighborhood trash cans to help dispose of the 
litter.  

 

 

June 2022 - Graham  

July 2022 - Walsh and Shepherd 

August 2022 - Cronin 

September 2022 - Scott 

October 2022 - Skinner 

November 2022 - Harkcom 

December 2022 - McFalls/McNally 

January 2023 - Stoler 

February 2023 - Patterson and Davis (lot 20) 

March 2023 - Megaw 

April 2023 - Roberts 

May 2023 - Kunkle and Jordan 

 


